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We have been at school now for almost three weeks and it has been a very busy and extremely positive 

start to the term. 

I wanted to share with you some important dates between now and the Christmas break. I would like to 

draw your attention to the addition In-service day for school staff on Thursday 12th December, this is due 

to the school being closed to pupils because of the General Election. 

More details about our Christmas activities will be sent out in due course 

Thursday 14th November Inset day School Closed to pupils 

Friday 15th November Inset day School Closed to pupils 

Wednesday 11th December Primary 7 Christmas Fayre More details to follow 

Thursday 12th December Inset day School Closed to pupils 

Monday 16th December School show (pm) Ticket information to follow 

Tuesday 17t December School show (Am) Ticket information to follow 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Jumper Day  

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Lunch Free for all pupils 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Parties (pm) No cost 

Thursday 19th December Christmas Service More details to follow 

Friday 20th December School finishes 12noon  


